
April 14 welcome and announcements 

Welcome to worship on this morning.   Steve isn’t in town today, but will be with 
us with the pipes next Sunday. 

The annual Spring sale is on May 18.  The next meeting is planned for two weeks 
from today – April 28th.  Cyndy is coordinating.  Be assured that there are chores 
for everyone in this event.  Everyone is needed. 

The next soup and sandwich event is this Thursday, April 18th.  Please mark your 
calendars.  These are a great time for fellowship. 

Please mark your calendars for the workdays planned for April 20th and May 4th.  
We have much to do and need lots of hands to make a dent in the work. 

Birthdays and anniversaries?         


